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MEMORANDUM TO: Michael L. Scott, Branch Chief, ACRS/ACNW
/RA/

FROM: Ralph Caruso, Senior Staff Engineer

SUBJECT: REVISED FEDERAL REGISTER NOTICE REGARDING THE
ACRS SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING ON REACTOR FUELS, 
JULY 27-29, 2005, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND

Attached is a revised Federal Register notice regarding the subject meeting.  Please have this
notice transmitted for publication as soon as possible.
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MEETING OF THE SUBCOMMITTEE ON REACTOR FUELS

Revised

The agenda for the ACRS Subcommittee on Reactor Fuels scheduled to be held on 

July 27-28, 2005 has been revised to extend the date to July 29, 2005,  Room T-2B3, 

11545 Rockville Pike, Rockville, Maryland.  On July 29, 2005 , the Subcommittee will continue 

its discussion on the proposed criteria for reactor fuel during LOCAs and reactivity insertion 

events, from 8:30 a.m. until 5:30 p.m.

The agenda for July 27-28, 2005 remains the same as published in the Federal Register

on Wednesday, June 29, 2005 (70 FR 37448).

Further information regarding this meeting can be obtained by contacting Mr. Ralph Caruso,

Designated Federal Official (telephone 301-415-8065) between 7:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. (ET). 
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Date  Sharon A. Steele, Acting Branch Chief, ACRS/ACNW
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